
 
 

 

NOTICE OF REQUEST FOR PROPOSAL 

 
RECRUITMENT OF A CONSULTANT FOR THE DEVELOPMENT OF THE 

AfWASA GENDER MAINSTREAMING STRATEGY 

 

REF: RFP004-DA152-082023 

 

The African Water and Sanitation Association (AfWASA) is launching a call for proposals for the 

recruitment of a Consultant for the development of a gender mainstreaming strategy for AfWSA and its 

partners. 

Can participate in the Request For Proposal, all natural persons established in Côte d'Ivoire or abroad as 

long as they meet the conditions and regulations of the call for tenders. These must have the legal, 

technical and financial capacities necessary for the execution of the contract resulting from this Request 

for Proposals. 

Interested Consultants are invited to withdraw the Request for Proposal file by clicking on the link below 

or by copying it directly into their browser to receive the solicitation file by email:  

 

https://appel-offre.afwa-hq.org/ 

 

Tenders are admissible at the above-mentioned address until August 27, 2023, at 11:59 p.m. UTC, the 

deadline for submitting proposals. 

procurement@afwasa.org 
 

 

Further information about the African Water and Sanitation Association is available on the website: 

https://www.afwasa.org/index.php/en/  
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